

Jungle Book Production – Important Update & FAQs



Dear Families,

We are thrilled to share that our *Jungle Book* production is almost here! The sets are coming to life, and the students have been rehearsing daily – it's all really coming together beautifully.

A huge thank you to the families who have already sent in their children's costumes. If you haven't done so yet please ensure all remaining costumes are brought to school by Monday, 1st September. This will help us make sure everything is ready for the big performances.

We also understand that you may have some questions about next week, including timing slots, where to drop off students, and when costumes will be returned home. To help, we've put together a list of FAQs below:

Question	Answer
Does my child wear their school uniform on	Students will wear full school uniform to school on
Wednesday 3 rd September for the school day?	production day and come dressed in their costume
	for the 7pm show.
My child's costume is at school for the daytime	Teachers will send home the costume after the
shows when will my child's costume be sent home?	daytime performance
Is my child expected to be at the 7pm show?	As the performance is a curriculum event it is an
	expectation that students attend the evening show.
	If your child is unable to attend, please record as a
	decline on the Compass event.
What time should students arrive on	Students are to return at 6.15pm in full costume (the
performance evening?	students mask/props will be kept at school and can
	be taken home after the last performance)
Where do I drop of my child/children before I	Library – Foundation, Year 1 & 2
take my seat at the production?	Pavilion (Year 3 Classrooms)- Year 3 & 4
	Their Care Area in the Gym- Year 5 & 6
	If a parent/carer is not attending the 7pm show the
	above drop off locations and times are still in place.
Where do I pick up my child post-performance?	Please make your way to your child/ren's designated
	area after the show which is approximately 8.15pm.
	If you are not attending the show your child must be
	collected at 8.15pm and signed out with a teacher.
	Students are not to be collected from the gym to
	ensure the safety of all students.
Can families record the show/take photos?	Families cannot record the show due to heavy
	fines.
	We ask that you take photos at home prior to the
	performance. No group pictures.
	Teachers will be taking group photos in accordance
	with our privacy policies.
Is there a program?	Yes, there will be a program available free to families.

If you have any further questions about ticketing, please contact the school office.

For any organisational matters, your child's classroom teacher will be the best point of contact.